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I simply wish to have it noted that I believe that any decrease in funding that would 

affect the Corporations Division, especially those people dealing with nonprofit 

organizations, would be detrimental to Oregon. Nonprofit organizations contribute 

greatly to the quality of life in our State. For a decade, my wife and I were part of the 

committee which ran the nonprofit Southern Oregon Kite Festival. In 2015 I rescued 

the nonprofit Southern Oregon Disc Golf Association from administrative closure and 

in 2021 had to formally dissolve that organization. In all three instances the polite and 

informative employees in the Corporations Division made the required work feasible 

for someone who had never, in 70 years, dealt with corporate organization. 

 

Thank you for considering my opinion. If additional taxes are required to maintain 

such efficiency, I am one of those who are willing to pay them. 


